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NordPIANC 2019 
 

 

 

15. June 2018 

Dear PIANC friend, 

We are happy on behalf of the Danish National Section of PIANC to announce that 
the next NordPIANC meeting will be held in Hirtshals on the northwest coast of 
Denmark. The dates of the NordPIANC meeting are 11-13. September 2019. The first 
item on the agenda will be in the evening of Wednesday 11. September. 

Details of registration, venue, travel, program etc. will be available early 2019. 

We look forward to welcome you in Hirtshals next year. 

 

PIANC-DK 

Jens Kirkegaard 


